
 

 

 

 

 
      
 

 
 
22 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As noted on the school calendar, next Friday, 29 September 2023 is a Staff Development Day.  
Pupils will not be required to attend school on this day, with the exception of those who go to 
SERC. 
 
Please note for your information that Prize Day is on the 19 October 2023 and the College will 
close for pupils not involved at 12pm, further details will follow. 
 
The PTA Quiz is on the 20 October 2023 at Comber Rec and the Hallowe’en Disco is on the 26 
October 2023. 
 
Friday 27 October 2023 will be a half day for pupils, apart from those who attend SERC, the half-
term break. 
 
Further details on all of the above will follow in due course. 
 
Once again we thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
J Taggart OBE 
Principal 
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